GHS Announcements
Thursday, March 23, 2017
 
MISC
Young Adult fiction author Christa Desir, a graduate of Grinnell College, will be giving a book talk on her novel, Other Broken Things, at GHS during 5th period on Friday, April 14. Please complete this survey to indicate your interest in attending the book talk and engaging in a book club during E2 for enrichment credit: Survey
Going on the NYC trip? Taking a trip somewhere else over break? Staying home and relaxing? All are great reasons to stop by the library and check out a book or two! Make sure to check out C. Desir's books to prepare for her author visit at GHS on April 14th (more news to come on her visit. This will be an optional event; not all students will be required to attend). Happy reading! 

Attention Fine Arts NYC Trip Participants: Please leave your school laptop at home due to liability issues. It will be safer there! Thanks in advance for your co-operation.

Battle of the Books is down to the Final Four! Make your vote count here or in the library: https://goo.gl/forms/tzXWw1dcNx053fUd2 (remember, adults and students are welcome to vote!). A big thanks to the 59 people who voted in the last match-up! 
Closing reception for Youth Art Month (YAM) is March 25th at Grandview College from 1-4. Work by Isabela Gallegos, Danica Nolton, Sydney Green and Kaylin Mackin represents GHS.  
Today is the closing reception of the student art show at the Stewart Gallery from 5-6.  Come meet the artists, view award winning work and have a cookie.
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​College Visit:  TODAY, Thursday, March 23rd - Simpson 1-2pm
If you are interested in any of these visits, please see Mrs. Plagge for a prior pass.

The Grinnell Lions Club is offering two $500 Scholarships - Applicants must have a GPA of at least a C- and plan to attend a vocational/technical school. Due April 17.  Applications available in the Counseling Office or on the Counseling website.  


The ISSDA is offering up to ten $1000 scholarships to children of current ISSDA members. If you are interested, you may apply online here.

One Iowa NORTH awards $1,000 scholarships each spring to self-identified LGBTQ youth or straight allies who are 17 as of April 15. There is no upper age limit. Applicants must plan to attend or currently be attending a post-secondary trade or educational institution. The purpose of these scholarships is to encourage continuing education, and to promote a positive image of LGBTQ youth. For additional information contact Randy Black, President of One Iowa NORTH at sunkistreamer@yahoo.com or (641) 425-5509. Apply here!  Applications must be postmarked or received by April 15.  

The Victor T. Wilson M.D., Warren H. Bower M.D. & Surgical Associates Memorial Scholarship is available in the Counseling Office for seniors who are pursuing a degree in the medical/health field. Please turn in to the HS Counseling Office by April 14th, 2017.
Grinnell Area Arts Council would like to announce their scholarship! They will be awarding up to three scholarships in the areas of, visual arts, music, and theater.  You may pick up your application in the GHS Counseling Office. Application deadline is April 12, 2017.
The PSAT Study Guides are now available to those who have signed up for the PSAT 10 on Tues., April 4.  If you have paid the $15 testing fee, please stop by the Counseling Office to pick up your Study Guide. 
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